
November 29 email to group 
 
Good morning everyone,  
 
As we head into Advent, I wanted to check in with you before I put a post on Facebook 
about the group. Including the Hedgespeths, who are not on email, we have 15. That is 
already a healthy group. Let me know if for some reason you cannot participate. We 
begin Tuesday, January 9 at 9:30 a.m. 
 
I have been slowly re-reading the book, and it has already produced a couple of 
epiphanies. Honestly, my spiritual practices were down to playing keyboards on 
Sunday, so I am looking forward to Advent to intentionally rebuild my journaling, 
centering prayer practice, devotions, etc.  
 
Looking forward to stepping out on this journey with you! Before Christmas, I will send 
out an "assignment" with questions to ponder.   
 
- In gratitude, Lee Ann  
 
Location of information on Epworth website - includes flyer and emails to group and 
contact info for me. https://epworth.faith/a-season-of-mystery-2/ If anyone else might be 
interested  
 
Reminder about book purchase: 
Of course the book is available on Amazon, including on Kindle. But if you are not an 
Amazon fan or don't mind a used book you can also try Abe books: 
https://www.abebooks.com/servlet/BookDetailsPL?bi=31026396002 
 
Or Thrift books: 
https://www.thriftbooks.com/w/a-season-of-mystery-10-spiritual-practices-for-
embracing-a-happier-second-half-of-life_paula-
huston/2062397/#edition=6792640&idiq=18493867 
 


